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Welcome to this edition of the History 
Club’s Newsletter to keep you up to 
date with what we are doing.  
 
2023 Calendar 
As you will know, every year the club 
produces a calendar showcasing 
aspects of the history of North 
Marston. The latest calendar is titled 
“Celebrating Queen Elizabeth’s 70 Year 
Rein” and features a host of pictures 
taken at the village’s Platinum Jubilee 
celebrations. It promises to be a 
collector’s item in years to come. 
 

 
	
They sell at £8.00 and can be bought 
initially from Janet Gowin (01296 
670466) or Jennifer Heffer (670273).  
Subsequently they will be available in 
The Shop. Cheques should be made 
payable to “North Marston History 
Club” or payment can be made by bank 
transfer (Account No 15310360 Sort 
Code 30-99-74) with your NAME and 
CALENDAR as reference. Add £2.00 for 
p&p. 
 

Heritage Trail 
Many of you know the History Club has 
created a Heritage Trail that guides 
people around the village and has 
View-Point signs at key points of 
interest concerning the village’s 
heritage. With a grant from the parish 
council, we have extended the Trail 
and added new View-Points, and so a 
new Map Book has been created which 
you can buy from The Shop or from The 
Pilgrim, price 50p.  We hope this will 
widen the range of people using the 
Trail and learning about this fascinating 
village of ours.  
 
Christmas Cards 
 

 

 

 

 

 

CELEBRATING QUEEN ELIZABETH’S 
70 YEAR REIGN 

 

2023 CALENDAR 

NORTH MARSTON 

“SNOWSCENE”CHRISTMAS  

CARDS 
Will soon be available at The Shop 

 

£5.50 a pack of five  
6” x 4” with envelopes 

 
Hurry while stocks last! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Unique and special cards for close friends and family 

 
 

 

 

 

 

“Giving	the	past	a	safe	future”	



Evening Talks 
We have been delighted to have 
resumed our series of talks this year 
and have a full programme planned for 
2023. 
Our next evening talk is on 8th 
November at 7.30 and the topic is “The 
Doodlebug”. There will also be a 
“North Marston in WW2” Display at 
the Wesley Centre. 
 

 
 
 
2023 AGM 
We have scheduled our AGM for 12th 
January 17th 2023 at 7.30pm in The 
Wesley Centre. The brief business 
agenda will be followed by the showing 
of our film “The History of Carters 
Lane”.  
 

And speaking of AGMs 
Our club membership year will renew 
in January when members’ fees will be 
sought for 2023. For anyone who 
would like to join the History Club for 
the first time, please complete the New 
Member’s Form (below) and follow the 
payment instructions. If you are 
already a member there is no need to 
submit a completed membership form 
(we have your details already) but 
send payment as detailed in the form 
below if you wish to re-join.  
 
The History Club is a very worthwhile 
voluntary organisation that welcomes 
anyone with an interest in history of 
this wonderful village of ours. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
John Spargo, Chairman NMHC 

	


